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CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK

WE HAVE RECENTLY CELEBRATED CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK. WE ENJOYED THE
OPPORTUNITY TO WELCOME THE GRANDPARENTS OF OUR 3RD AND 6TH CLASS PUPILS
INTO THE SCHOOL FOR A CUP OF TEA AND TO PLAY BINGO. WELL DONE TO ALL THE PRIZE
WINNERS!! THERE WAS A GREAT SENSE OF FUN THROUGHOUT THE EVENTS, AND IT WAS
AN APPROPRIATE OCCASION FOR US TO THANK OUR WONDERFUL GRANDPARENTS FOR

EVERYTHING THEY DO TO SUPPORT OUR YOUNG PEOPLE. OUR STUDENT COUNCIL LED
THE ACTIVITIES AND FORMED A FRIENDLY WELCOMING COMMITTEE FOR ALL OUR
VISITORS. THE SCHOOL WAS REPRESENTED BY MISS RICE'S 5TH CLASS AT SEINN 2025 IN
THE REDEEMER CHURCH. IT IS ALWAYS A PRIVILEGE FOR OUR SCHOOL TO BE INVOLVED IN
SEINN DURING CATHOLIC SCHOOLS' WEEK. MRS. GAUGHRAN'S 5TH CLASS REPRESENTED
THE SCHOOL WITH THEIR PARTICIPATION IN A SPECIAL GRANDPARENTS DAY MASS IN
THE HOLY FAMILY CHURCH.

REMINDER DATES FOR THE DIARY

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 1.30PM ON 6TH CLASS WILL HAVE
FEBRUARY 6TH TO FACILITATE A THEIR COMMITMENT AND CEREMONY OF LIGHT
STAFF MEETING. IN PREPERATION FOR CONFIRMATION.

THIS WILL TAKE PLACE IN SCHOOL.

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR MID TERM
FEBRUARY 20TH & 21ST 6TH CLASS BAKE SALE

SCHOOL CLOSED ON APRIL 28TH FIRST PENANCE @ 7PM IN
FOR TEACHER TRAINING THE HOLY FAMILY CHURCH



